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  Statement of the Austrian Board on Geographical Names 
regarding the romanization of the Ukrainian Cyrillic alphabet  
 
 

  Summary** 
 

 In its resolutions to date, the United Nations Conference on the 
Standardization of Geographical Names has pursued the goal of supporting, for the 
purpose of international communication, conversions of non-roman alphabetic 
scripts into roman alphabets using the principle of reversible unambiguous 
transliteration and not accepting conversion systems following the principle of 
receiver-language-oriented phonetic transcriptions, even when those are proposed 
by the donor country and applied by it.  

 The Austrian Board on Geographical Names holds the opinion that, where 
conversion of the Ukrainian Cyrillic alphabet is concerned, the principle of 
reversible unambiguous transliteration must be applied and requests the Tenth 
Conference to insist on this principle. 

 

__________________ 
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available in the language of submission only from http://unstats.un.org/unsd/geoinfo/UNGEGN/ 
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